
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To our Lab Families: 
Please join the CEO in this sister march in solidarity 
 with the Washington D.C. rally to raise awareness  

regarding gun violence and school shootings. 
 

We hope to see you there!  
 

RSVP using the link on the school’s website thelaboratorycharterschool.com 

mailto:thelaboratorycharterschool.com

